
A message from our CEO

Thank you for being part of our journey as we 
begin to transform our brand and our 
customer experience here at RoyalJet.

Over the coming weeks and months we will be 
sharing our exciting new changes with you, 
in order to ensure we deliver moments of 
delight to you, wherever possible.

Having developed a new vision and a set of 
principles which will guide us, we are taking 
RoyalJet into a new era. It is our pleasure to 
share a taste of that transformation with you.

Rob DiCastri 
CEO, RoyalJet

Welcome to the
new RoyalJet.
This is a new chapter in an already exceptional 
journey - a transformation revealed 
through the reopening of our entirely 
redesigned VIP Lounge and the arrival of 
our freshly refurbished and upgraded BBJ, 
and continuing to come to life through every 
detail of our operation.

This is just the beginning.


